
   

11th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

On behalf of the governing body, I am pleased to announce the appointment of Miss Louise Price as 

Headteacher at St Mary’s commencing 1st Sept 2021.  Miss Price has a solid background in teaching 

and learning along with extensive senior leadership experience within Catholic education.  Miss Price 

currently holds a Deputy Head role within a Catholic Primary School.  The Governors are confident 

that Miss Price is well placed to lead our fantastic staff and children into the next chapter. 

As we welcome our new Headteacher, it is time to say farewell to Miss Helena Cusack who retires at 

the end of term, after 21 years dedicated service as Headteacher.  During the coming weeks, the 

school will inform you of the plans to give thanks and say farewell to Miss Cusack.  Obviously, all 

plans will be subject to the current COVID restrictions, but as things stand there will be a full school 

Mass to give thanks for Miss Cusack’s service on Friday 9th July and an evening Mass and reception 

on Thursday 15th July, details to follow. 

Finally, on behalf of the Governing Body I would like to thank the entire staff, parents, and children 

for their commitment to the school in what has been an unbelievably difficult school year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Collins 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham 

ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Vivian Road, Harborne, Birmingham, B17 0DN 

Telephone: 0121 464 2141   

Email: enquiry@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk 

www.stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss H.M. Cusack  M.Ed.  

mailto:enquiry@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk

